
( Typewritten) ( To Mr. Henry Phipps) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

19th July, 19l2. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 

It wa.s a great pleasure to see you. and Mrs. Phipps yesterday. 

Do you remember whether the~ 1200 which you very kindly 
gave to the Ox ford Endowment Fund a few years ago was specifically 
assigned for the purposes I mentioned in connection with a clinical 
laboratory at the Radcliffe Infirmary! I do not refer to the money 
which you kindly gave for the Tuberculosis work, but to the .i 1200 
you gave in 1908. I will call on Monday about 6 o'clock. 

Sincerely yours, 

13, Norham Gardens. 
Wm. Osler. 


